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Tuesday 19th November 2024 

 
Christmas Fayre- 12th December 2024 

Non-Uniform Bring a Donation- 6th December 2024 
 
 

Dear Parent/ Carer 
 

As you are already aware, you are invited to De Lacy Primary School Christmas Fayre which will be 
held on Thursday 12th December 2024. This event will begin at 3:15pm until 4:15pm. The school 
day will finish at an earlier time on this occasion, for this special event. We please ask for you to 
collect your child for that day only at the earlier time of 3:00pm. There will be plenty of activities, 
exciting games and gift stalls. All activities will be chargeable.  

 
On Friday 6th December 2024 we will be holding a non-uniform day with a twist, instead of cash 
donations we are kindly asking each class to donate an item to be won as a prize for the Christmas 
Fayre Tombola. Please can  
 
KS2 (Year 3, 4, 5 and 6) can you please bring in Chocolate (box or bar). We will be accepting items 
until Monday 9th December 2024.  
 
 (Nursery Reception) children bring in bottles (bottle of pop, shampoo, ketchup, alcohol, anything 
that is sold in a bottle. 
 
If you have any further questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact the school office on 
01977722620 or email at admin@delacy.patrust.org.uk.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mr J Parkinson 
Headteacher  
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